
Cedar Mountain MS/HS Daily Announcements        Tuesday, September 29, 2020 
  

General Announcements 

 

October is College Knowledge Month.  Minnesota Goes to College is the state’s effort to provide 

graduating high school seniors with the preparation, opportunity, and support needed to apply and 

enroll in college. These events focus on college & career exploration, financial aid and Dream Act 

information, and application completion. Fridays will be wear College Apparel days and those who 

wear college apparel just might be in drawing at the end of the month for some random prizes.  

 
Your mask needs to be on (covering your nose and mouth) upon entering the building.  Please 
follow this requirement.  ***Also masks must remain covering your nose and mouth until you get 
outside the building.  
 
***Please remember to social distance when in school.  Six feet apart is the required distance to 
be from someone.  
  

Study Hall students are reminded that you need to log into your study hall class or you will be marked 

absent. 

 

All students will have their picture taken on either October 6 or 7.  More details later.  

 

SADD - Students Against Destructive Decisions - is an organization for grades 6-12 that focuses on 

education and prevention activities around the topics of tobacco, alcohol, drugs, and mental health, 

promotes overall healthy decision making and plans fun events for our students throughout the 

year.  SADD also organizes the Adopt An Angel program and the Food Drive around the 

holidays.  Information on sign up and a meeting time will be coming soon.  

  

Athletics  

 
It's not to late to join the football or volleyball teams.  Contact Mr. Robinson, Mr. Fish, Mr. 

Freitag, or Ms. Amundson if you're interested in joining.  
  

CC practice at Springfield.  Van leaves at 3:25.  

  

FB practice in Morgan.  

  

VB practice in Morgan.  

  

Redwood Valley/Cedar Mountain Boys Tennis is having a practice session next Monday night, 

October 5th at 6PM at the Redwood Falls city courts (by the pool).  Any Cedar Mountain boy or girl 

interested is welcome and encouraged to attend...no experience necessary.  See or contact Mr. 

Robinson if you are interested or have any questions.  

  

High School  



Seniors need to check their e-mail tomorrow for the google form to vote for the Homecoming 

Court.  The google form will only be open from 8 - 3.  The link will be sent to your e-mail.  

 

Seniors that have signed up for the ACT test, reminder that it will be next Tuesday (Oct. 6) in the 

school starting at 8:30. More information will be provided this week on location.  

   

  

Middle School  

 

 

Blue Crue 

 

 

NHS 

 

On TOMORROW there is an NHS meeting during lunch.  Those in school can bring their lunch to 

Ms. Garms' room.  Those at home will be sent a google meet link on their e-mail. 
 

 


